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FOR LIFE'S JOURNEY

December 14, 2017

Dear Denver INC members,
Re: Support of Denver Health

I’m writing to thank you for your recent support of Denver Health, including all the ballot
initiatives in the November election of Denver’s General Obligation (G.O.) Bond.

Funding from the Denver G.O. Bond will be used to build the Outpatient Medical Center (OMC)
at Denver Health. The OMC will be a 272,000 square-foot, state-of-the-art facility that will
allow us to expand 17 clinics and include a day surgery center, expanded pharmacy, lab services
and radiology. These services will be available in one location at the OMC. Patients will be able
to access all their care in one building. Services will be provided evenings and weekends, with
easy access to parking and public transportation. We look forward to providing you with
updates regarding our ongoing progress.

For nearly 160 years, Denver Health has been defined by its commitment to providing high-
quality and innovative healthcare to all people. We are proud of our mission to serve all who
need healthcare, regardless of ability to pay.

On behalf of our physicians, nurses, paramedics and 7,000 Denver Health employees, we thank
you for your support. If you’re not already a Denver Health patient, we hope you will join us
soon to begin receiving Level One health care at Denver Health.

We appreciate your recommendation of Denver Health to family, friends and neighbors so we
can all utilize the new Outpatient Medical Center in the near future. Find out more at
www.DenverHealth.org.

Sincerely,

&W [ ,Qgé%é@z L‘Zéé? "

Elbra Wedgeworth
Chief Government and Community Relations Officer
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